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HOUSE OF COMMONS 77 ‘4 %‘M

LONDON SW1A 0AA

0171 219 4587 / 6895
FAX 0171 219 2442

16 July 1998

Dear ﬁﬁ,bbk

Enclosed is a copy of the Northern Ireland Bill
which will be debated in Parliament up until the
time the Parliament rises in the first part of
August.

I would be very interested in hearing any responses
that you might have to this bill.

However, given the enormous time constraints
surrounding the bill, it would be best if you could

respond quickly.

I do appreciate your continued interest in bringing
peace and equality to Northern Ireland. Any
feedback you could offer would be very helpful.

Sincerely yours,

Helen Jackson MP
Sheffield Hillsborough

CONSTITUENCY OFFICE: Julie Berrisford and Harry Harpham
HILLSBOROUGH LIBRARY, MIDDLEWOOD ROAD, SHEFFIELD S6 4HD
Tel: 0114 232 2439 Fax: 0114 285 5808



